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13 May 2022 

Tēnā koe  

 

Thank you for your email of 8 March 2022 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

I request under the Official Information Act 1982, the following: 

• Any correspondence between the Climate Commission and the Treasury regarding the 
Emissions Trading Scheme or He Waka Eke Noa 

• Any information held by the Climate Commission regarding the potential economic 
impact of bringing agriculture in the Emissions Trading Scheme. 

• Any information held by the Climate Commission regarding the potential economic 
impact of He Waka Eke Noa and the options proposed under it. 

 

Regarding the first part of your request, we understand that Treasury have responded to this, as you made 
a similar request to them. We will respond to the second and third parts of your request. 

 

As noted in our extension letter of 8 April 2022, there is a large volume of material in scope of your request, 
which also requires substantial consultation to be undertaken ahead of release, and the Commission is still 
working through this. We will endeavour to send you the information by 10 July 2022 or as soon as 
practicable. 
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of this decision, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982. The relevant details can be found on 
their website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
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Please note that the Commission has a policy of proactive release of OIA responses to help others have 
access to more information.  As a result, this letter will shortly be published on the Commission’s website 
with your name and contact details redacted to protect your privacy.   

 

Ngā mihi 

 
 

Stephen Walter 

General Manager, Emissions, Budgets, Adaptation 
Climate Change Commission 




